
         

  This Week’s Highlights 
 

 
In Nursery, we started our new learning theme of “Transport and journeys” by reading the book ‘We all go 
travelling by’. The children have talked about how they travel to school and which other vehicles they have 
used. The children developed their physical and creative skills, considering how they could move like a 
variety of vehicles. We learned about road safety and thought about safe places to cross the road. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Reception, we have focussed our learning on the book, ‘The Snail and the Whale’. The children have 
written about the characters and setting and used clay to create their own snail. In maths, we have recapped 
patterns and developed our knowledge of repeating patterns including shape and colour. This half term, we 
will be having dance with Lucy. The children experienced their first dance session and loved it. In provision, 
children have created a bug hotel, explored seaweed, and practised letter formation.   

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 1 we have read our new book Speak Up and have loved finding out about Rocket and her fight to save 
her local library. In History, we explored artifacts from our school’s past and were amazed to find out how 
old our school is. We cannot wait to find out more! In maths we have started learning about fractions.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 2 have loved learning all about our new artist Maria Merian and how inspirational she was in educating 

others about nature, insects and how they transform. The children enjoyed commenting on examples of her 

artwork noticing the detail, shading and medium used. The children were very excited when they had their 

very own arrival of caterpillars in class which they can begin to observe!   
          --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3 we have started a new Geography unit this week, all about fieldwork! We have been looking at the 

symbols on maps and matching them up. In maths, we have started a unit about money, counting amounts 

and comparing pounds and pence.  
           --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
In Year 4 we have been finding out about the listed buildings in Liverpool and what makes them 
architecturally/historically interesting in Geography. We have also made great progress in our music lessons 
including composing and playing tunes this week! In English we have been working hard to write our own 
narratives which are taking shape nicely-we are looking forward to sharing our completed pieces of work 
with each other next week!  

 --------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 5, we have been looking at the advantages and disadvantages of asexual and sexual 
reproduction in science. Over the half term break, we left a mint cutting in water and when we returned 
it has now produced roots and can be planted as a new plant. In Maths. We have been learning how to 
add and subtract decimals using complements to 1.  

            ------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 6! We have been writing a review in English. The children have written some amazing reviews of 
excellent or terrible trips they have been on. Their level of vocabulary, grammar and punctuation has been 
fabulous! They have had a great time in forest school and have made a wonderful start to some of the 
dances for the production. You are in for a treat! 

7th June 2024 

Dates for your diary 

• 10-13th June– Year 6 Kingswood Trip 

• 18th June- Nursery Open Day 

• 20th- June- EYFS TO New Brighton 
(NPM and RKL) 

• 21st- June- EYFS TO New Brighton 
(NAM and RMC) 

• 20TH June- Y2 Blackpool Tower 
 
 

 

 

Our value this month is: 
 

Respect 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a week 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

For those children not yet bringing 

a reading book home, please make 

sure you are reading to them as 

frequently as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Arlo T, Liam, Olivia & Aalayah Reception: Fynley, Ella, Harry L, Adam 

M 
Year 1: Bailey, Felix, Henry, Louie Year 4: Alfie N, Nina M,  

Year 2: Zara S, Bella C, Mia M,  

Issy S 

Year 5: Skylar, Charlie, Kian and Bella 

Year 3: Isabelle H, Ethan T, Taiwo A, 

Kenzie W 

Year 6: Frankie B, Zack C, Keira A, Esme 

F 
 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – transport Year 3 – convert 
Reception – shore Year 4 – covenant  
Year 1 – persuade Year 5 – reproduction  
Year 2 – transform                        Year 6 – abhorrent 

 
 

Weekly Winners  

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? 

The highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. Last week’s 

winner= Adam BC Y1 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent 

on MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners= Y5NO 
 

 

Times Tables  

Rockstars. 

Years 3-6: Here are your group  

battles where the winning classes of  

these battles get 3 dojos each.  

Last week’s  

winners were TBC =  
 

 

Next week’s battles… all girls  

versus all boys 

School 
Target:  

96% 

 



 



 


